
COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY  

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

ELECTRONIC FARMDALE WATER ) 

DISTRICT’S UNACCOUNTED-FOR WATER   ) CASE NO. 2020-00217 

LOSS REDUCTION PLAN, SURCHARGE ) 

AND MONITORING ) 

NOTICE OF FILING 

Pursuant to Ordering paragraph 11 of the Kentucky Public Service 

Commission’s (the “Commission”) July 7, 2020 Order in Case No. 2020-00217, 

Farmdale Water District gives notice of the filing of the annual report relating to the 

progress of the water loss detection and repair program and the estimated and actual 

expenditures made with the surcharge proceeds. 



 

 

Dated:  December 22, 2022. Respectfully submitted,  

______________________________ 
Felisa S. Moore 
Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 300 

West Vine Street, Suite 2100 

Lexington, Kentucky 40507 

Telephone: (859) 231-3000 

felisa.moore@skofirm.com  

 

Damon R. Talley 

Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 

P.O. Box 150 

Hodgenville, KY 42748-0150 

Telephone: (270) 358-3187 

Fax: (270)358-9560 

damon.talley@skofirm.com 

Counsel for Farmdale Water District 
 

 

 



 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, and the Public Service 

Commission’s Order of July 22, 2021 in Case No. 2020-00085, I certify that this 

document was transmitted to the Public Service Commission on December 22, 2022,  

and that there are currently no parties that the Public Service Commission has 

excused from participation by electronic means in this proceeding. 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Counsel for Farmdale Water District 



 

ANNUAL PROGRESS REPORT 
Farmdale Water District 

Case No. 2020-00217 

Reporting Period:  July 2021 through June 2022 

Estimated and Actual Progress of Water Loss Detection and Repair Program: 

Farmdale Water District has not yet completed its Water Loss Detection and Repair 

Program because its comprehensive water audit report and Qualified Infrastructure 

Improvement Plan have not been completed. Farmdale Water District has filed a 

Motion for Extension of Time until February 22, 2023 in Case No. 2020-00217 in 

which to complete and file its Qualified Infrastructure Plan. The results of the 

comprehensive water audit report will greatly influence the system improvements and 

priorities to be included in the Qualified Infrastructure Improvement Plan, which will 

result in a complete and robust Water Loss Detection and Repair Program. 

Estimated and Actual Expenditures Made with Surcharge Proceeds: 

Farmdale Water District has complied with the Commission’s requirements to file a 

monthly surcharge activity report and a monthly water loss report. These reports have 

been filed in the case record in Case No. 2020-00217. According to the last surcharge 

activity report filed on December 14, 2022, the balance in the FWD Water Loss 

Surcharge account as of November 30, 2022 is $197,291.34. Farmdale Water District 

has not spent any of this money. 


